Freel Church Camp
At St. Francis de Sales

Monday, July 6th - Thursday, July9th
9:00AM - 11:30AM

ALL KIDS WELCOME

Outdoor activities and Games
Dally Bible Themes: Faith - Hope - Love
Tie Dye Shirts | Crafts | Learn about Mass

Registration avalilable after Masses
Early registration is encouraged
Cynthia Norton 541-523-5652 or Jill Myatt 541-523-9394
Volunteers are needed for big and small jobs

K C News

The State Knights of Columbus Quarterly Newsletter (Columbian)
has joined in with our Parish Cathedral Web-site. Printed copies of
this newsletter are no longer available. If you do not have a
computer but want to have the newsletter, call our Financial
secretary Hal Huntington or Francis Mohr to have a copy printed for
you. Otherwise, for you members that have computers, the time has
arrived that more and more communication both from the Supreme
Office and the State will be done via the Internet. Postage cost is
eating up the budget! Added last week was a link to (1) the Knights
of Columbus State Newsletter (Columbian) and (2), an area for
Baker City Council 849 news or announcements. Check it out:
(www.saintfranciscathedral.com). Also if you want to re-visit one of
the weeks or events of the past in the Columbian --- there it is.

Major Topics from Last Thursday Meeting
After two good years, current Council Grand Knight J. R. Vela is-
soon to join the ranks of the “Immediate Past GK(s).” At the
Council Meeting last Thursday, the first reading of candidates was

announced by the Board of Trustees. Voting will be done at the
June Meeting—June 18", Plan to attend.

The Council unanimously voted to respond to help a
‘parishioner in need.” Funds were taken from the Council’s
“Designated Assistance Account” to assist with the immediate
need for overwhelming medical expenses. A suggestion was
also made to sponsor a fund-raiser in the near future, as the
family is financial strained. At this time, please re-assess
your needs; what ‘gently-used’ items about your home,
garage or ranch you don’t need any more and could be
used in the event this fund-raiser involves a silent auction
item. More later!

High School Graduates Prayer

Father,

I have knowledge so will you show me now, how
to use it wisely and find a way somehow to make
the world I live in a little better place, and make
life with its problems a little bit easier to face.
Grant the faith and courage and put purpose in

my day, and show me how to serve thee in

effective ways so my education, my knowledge
and my skills may find their true fulfillment and
learn to do thy will and may I ever be aware in
everything I do, that knowledge comes from
learning, and wisdom comes from you. Amen

Congratulation to Keaton Bachman, Celina Fuzi
and Gracie Hardy. We wish you all the best in
all you do and accomplish. Job well done!

Catholicism, The Journey of a Lifetime
The videos will continue for the next 7 weeks, every
Wednesday, in the parish hall at 6:00PM

Wednesday, June 17, 2015 - 6:00PM
Our Tainted Nature’s Solitary Boast: Mary Mother
of God

Travel to the ruins of Ephuesus and the great Marian
shrines of Lourdes and Guadalupe. Fr. Barron explains
the Church’s great reverence for Mary and her unique
role in the history of salvation

Altar Society Notes
Congratulations to those who received the Sacrament
of Confirmation and the grace of the Holy Spirit.

Flowers from your garden are always welcomed for the
altar. If you have flowers you wish to donate please let
the office know.

Since summer is upon us there will be no coffee hour
until September. Have a safe and fun summer. Don’t
forget about Vacation Bible School in July.




